
 

August 4, 2017 

Web Announcement 1422 

 

Attention Provider Type 14 (Behavioral Health 

Outpatient Treatment):  Notification Regarding Some 

Claims Paying Incorrectly 

Provider type 14 (Behavioral Health Outpatient Treatment) providers are being paid incorrectly as some 

claims are being cut back to pay only 1 unit.  The Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) will 

be updated to pay these claims correctly.  Affected claims that cut back incorrectly with edit code 0476 

(CCBHC Limit Edit 1 unit per day) will be automatically reprocessed.  A future web announcement will 

notify providers when the system is updated and when the claims are reprocessed. 

 


